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Dear Families,  
  

At school we believe that children thrive best when they feel happy and secure, both in 
school and at home. As a community, we have all faced difficult times over the past 
three years, and for some children and families this has been a particularly challenging 
time.  
  

For this reason, we at Yorkmead have decided to buy into the services of Malachi 
Family Support. Malachi are a charitable organisation that offer a program of support to 
children and their families. They can work with one or both parents and carers to offer 
advice on how to support your child with issues such as bereavement, anxiety, stress, 
well-being, relationship and other difficulties. Where appropriate children may also be 
involved in the therapeutic sessions. This is therapeutic intervention intended to support 
children and their families through times of difficulty.   
The intervention is fully funded by school and involves families being allocated a 
support worker, who will meet with families once a week at the same time for twelve 
weeks.  Sessions can be arranged to suit you, either in school or at home.  
  

Places are limited, so if you would be interested in being considered for this 
supportive intervention please return the slip or contact me by email 
a.crane@yorkmead.bham.sch.uk  or telephone 0121 464 4215.  
  

Kind regards,  
  

Mr A Neale-Crane (Assistant Head Teacher and Well-being Lead)         

 
I / We would be interested in being referred to Malachi Family Support Services  
  

Name of 

child/ren___________________________________________________________ 

  

Class/es____________________________________________________________ 

  

  

Parent/Carer___________________________________Date_____________ 
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